
  

 
 

 

Circular AUS/2021-2022               22 April 2022 
 
Dear parents and students,  
 

SCHOOL TIMINGS FOR RAMADAN AND AFTER EID BREAK 
These times will be continued till the end of Ramadan to abide by the KHDA requirements of a shortened day to 
accommodate fasting students and staff during this important time of reflection and prayers. 
Mondays – Thursdays:  
7.30AM till 12.30PM (Gates for own transport students will open at 12.45pm) 
Fridays: 
7.30AM till 11.30AM (Gates for own transport students will open at 11.45am) 
 

PLEASE NOTE: After returning from the Eid break, the usual school timings will resume. 
 

EID BREAK 
Newspapers have announced the Eid Al Fitr holidays for the UAE federal government employees that provides 
an indication of possible dates for schools. According to the Federal Authority For Government Human 
Resources, the break will be from Ramadan 29 to Shawwal 3. This year, Eid Al Fitr is expected to fall on May 2, 
as per astronomical calculations. Astronomically speaking, the likely dates of the holidays would be Saturday, 
April 30, till Wednesday, May 4. 
 
When KHDA confirms the Eid-holiday dates for the private schools in Dubai, we will update everyone via Edu-
Nation immediately. 
 

RE-REGISTRATION FOR 2022-23 ACADEMIC YEAR  
Please take note that due to the upgrades in our systems, re-registration will only be possible from Monday 9th 
of May.  
 
Students who are eligible to re-register for 2022-23, will receive a confirmation message on Edu-Nation to 
proceed with the process. For re-registration for the new academic year, no additional forms will need to be 
completed. The Accounts Department will NOT accept any re-registration fees if you have not received this 
confirmation message as explained above. 

 
Please make sure to clear any outstanding fees by the latest Saturday, 30th of April, before 12pm as no seats 
will be reserved for the next academic year for current students when pending fees have not been cleared or 
official arrangements with the Finance Manager have not been agreed. This will allow the Admissions Officers 
to enroll the growing number of new admission applicants to plan more efficiently for the new academic year. 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
As you are aware STU WILLIAMS studio has taken photos of all our students and staff recently. If you would like 
to order any photos from them directly, please scan the QR code attached to proceed with the process. 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA PLATFORMS 
There are so many things to celebrate that the usual newsletters and circulars cannot keep up with sharing these 
good news stories with our school community. If you have not visited these social media platforms, please do.  
https://www.instagram.com/arabunityschool/  
https://www.facebook.com/arabunityschool2021/  
 
Please stay safe and healthy! 
 
 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 
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